Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

Sarbisyo Sibil: Isang Daang Taong Pagiilingkod

MC No. 13 ,s. 2000
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

TO0 : ALL HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS, BUREAUS, OFFICES, AND
AGENCIES OF NATIONAL AND LOCAL GOVERNMENTS,
INCLUDING GOVERNMENT OWNED AND CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTER AND STATE
UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

SUBJECT : ATTENDANCE OF GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES IN THE
CONFERENCE ON BENEFITS AND WELFARE PROGRAMS

The Philippine Government Employees Association (PGEA) shall host a
Conference on Benefits and Welfare for Government Employees on August 7,
2000 from 1:00 to 5:00 in the afternoon. The said conference is a continuing activity
for government officials and employees who are attending the Symposium on "An
Evaluation of the Impact of Privatization of Public Services in the Philippines” in
Palawan from 8:00 am. to 12 noon which is jointly hosted by the Civil Service
Commission and PGEA as provided for in CSC Memorandum Circular No. 10, s.
2000. The primary aim of the Conference is to provide an update on employees’
Benefits Welfare Development Programs and tackle important issues and
concems of government employees.

These two activities shall be held at Rengel Hotel, Puerto Princesa, Palawan.
An educational tour will follow in the moming of August 8. Those interested in the
tour should make arrangement with PGEA, the host organization.

In this regard, heads of offices are encouraged to send not more than 3
representatives to these  activities on official time subject to the usual accounting
and auditing rules and regulations. For the said Conference on Benefits and
Welfare, PGEA shall charge a minimum registration fee of P300.00 per participant.

Information on the affordable rate of accommodation and package
educational tour will be provided by PGEA. For more details, please get in touch
with PGEA at tel. nos. 638-3086 c/o Cristy Baudin; 637-6240 c/o Grace Guinto; and
826-1573 c/o Precy Sose.
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